
 

 

PATSAOURAS BUS PLAZA STATION CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
 

 
 

 

Ramirez St., between Center St. and Keller St. 
adjacent to the project work zone, will close for 
approximately two months, beginning Monday, May 
1, 2017.  This long term street closure is required as 
construction crews perform project related work at 
this location. 

Our goal throughout this process is to keep the public 
aware of possible construction impacts including 
delays, detours, lane closures & potential noise. 
Having advance notice of these events will allow local 
residents, patrons & business to prepare accordingly.  

 

 This closure will continue for approximately 2 
months, depending on schedule of work and 
progress thereof. 

 

 Vehicular access re-routed with signage. 
 

 Metro apologizes for any inconvenience during 
this period and appreciates your understanding 
and cooperation. 

  

Ramirez St. 2-Month Closure, Beginning May 1, 2017 
 

 Access to Piper Tech through the security kiosk 
at Ramirez St. will remain open.  Road detours 
and re-routing to Keller St. clearly marked (see 
attached detour map). 
 

 Possible traffic delays and slight increase in 
travel times due to posted detours. 

 

 Emergency vehicle access will be maintained at 
all times. 

 

Metro Capital Projects Hotline, 213-922-6913 
 

www.metro.net/projects/capital-projects 
 

Patsaouras Bus Plaza Station Project 

What: Ramirez St. 2-month closure. 
 

When:  Beginning Monday, May 1, 2017 and 
continuing for approximately two months. 
 

Where:  Ramirez St., between Center St. and Keller 
St. adjacent to the project work zone. 
 

Impact:  Road detours, large equipment, cranes & 
potential noise.  


